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Dr. David Phillips is the Director of Clinical Services at Blue Ridge Pharmacy in Asheville, North Carolina, 
which provides premier pharmacy services for extended care facilities throughout North Carolina, South 
Carolina, Tennessee, and Virginia. In addition to these responsibilities, Dr. Phillips currently provides 
consulting services for two continuing care retirement communities. He is an active member of the 
North Carolina Association of Pharmacists (NCAP) and is currently serving as immediate past-president 
and chairman of the Board of Directors. Dr. Phillips is a preceptor for APPE students from the University 
of North Carolina Eshelman School of Pharmacy and Wingate University School of Pharmacy. He also 
serves as a preceptor for PGY1 and PGY2 residents. Prior to joining Blue Ridge Pharmacy, Dr. Phillips 
spent three years at the University of Missouri-Kansas City at MU School of Pharmacy in Columbia, 
Missouri, where he served as a Clinical Assistant Professor of Pharmacy Practice. He taught students in 
both didactic courses and experiential rotations in inpatient internal medicine at his practice site at the 
Harry S. Truman Memorial Veterans’ Hospital. Dr. Phillips received his degree from the Raabe College of 
Pharmacy at Ohio Northern University in 2009. He completed a pharmacy practice residency at 
Grandview Medical Center in Dayton, Ohio, in 2010.  

In his free time, Dr. Phillips enjoys spending time with his family and friends and being outdoors. His 
hobbies include woodworking, home brewing, hiking, camping, running, and CrossFit.  

  

It is an honor to be nominated for Chair-Elect of the North Carolina Association of Pharmacists (NCAP) 
Chronic Care Academy. I have been actively involved in NCAP for the past six years, most recently serving 
as immediate past-president and chairman of the Board of Directors.  The ever-changing landscape of 
health care, especially in older adults, necessitates a strong presence and voice within our profession to 
help change current rules and regulations and shape future decisions regarding our practice. It has been 
very rewarding to serve the organization and assist in pushing the profession forward through legislative 
action at the state and national level. With all the momentum NCAP has generated over the past several 
years, I desire to continue to be actively involved with NCAP, so I can continue to serve the profession and 
my fellow colleagues. Thank you for your consideration.  

 


